
Now Open: SME Competitive Research
Fund

The Small and Medium Enterprise (SME) Program at IPA is pleased to announce the
10th round of applications to its Competitive Research Fund on Entrepreneurship and SME
Growth. The goal of this fund is to support innovative research that is in line with
the Program’s objective to build a body of evidence on the effectiveness of programs and
policies that promote SME growth. Funding will be allocated competitively to projects that
address innovative research questions, use rigorous methods, and have the utmost policy
relevance in the areas outlined below.

Update: Submissions are now closed.
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